Kingsgate Primary School Kingsgate Road London NW6 4LB

t: 020 7624 5379 f: 020 7372 9367



12th May 2017

Dear mother, father or carer,

Year 6 Tamarisk will be visiting Hampstead Heath for a workshop on adaptation on Monday 22nd May 2017. There is a £4 contribution required towards the cost of this trip.

Your child will need a packed lunch and a bottle of water. If your child receives free school meals the school will provide a packed lunch.

Please let us know if you are able to accompany us.

Kind regards,

Hannah Hayward Y6 Tamarisk class teacher